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Amazing Beginnings Montessori 
3105 65th St E 

Inver Grove Heights, MN 55076 
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Weekly Classes 
Mondays Spanish 
Tuesdays MUSIC 
Wednesdays ASL 
Thursdays Yoga 
Fridays Art/Show and tell 

Dear Montessori Families, 
 
Happy October! As we embrace the beauty of 
fall, we are thrilled to share that our children are 
making wonderful progress in their curriculum. 
Their enthusiasm for learning and discovery is 
truly inspiring! 
 
As the weather changes, please ensure your 
child comes dressed appropriately for the       
season. Layers are a great idea, as they allow for 
comfort both indoors and outdoors. We also  
kindly ask that you send extra clothes for your 
child, just in case they need a change during the 
day. 
 
In our commitment to keeping everyone healthy, 
please inform us if your child is experiencing any 
illness. If your child has a fever, we ask that you 
keep them at home until they are fever-free for 24 
hours without medication. This helps us maintain 
a safe environment for all our little ones. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and       
cooperation. We’re looking forward to a wonderful 
month ahead filled with learning and fun! 
 
With excitement,  
ABMS Management 

“Early childhood education is the key to the betterment of society” 
Dr Maria Montessori  

ABMS Late Pick-Up Policy: 
 

ABMS Closes at 6 PM each day. Caregivers picking up    
after 6 PM must pay closing staff $1 / minute passed   
after 6 PM, and $3 / minute after 6:15 PM.  

-  Trim and file your child’s nails often. 

-  All items brought to the school MUST have child’s 
first & last name. 

- Please keep personal items such as toys,          
valuables, or jewelry AT HOME.  EMAS is not      
responsible  for lost or damaged items.  

- If your child is diagnosed with a communicable    
illness, please notify the center ASAP by email. 

- We are a nut-aware facility. Please make sure 
there are no nuts or nut-related products brought 
into the center.  

- If your child will not be in on a certain day, please 
let us know by 8 AM. If anyone other than the      
regular guardian(s) will be picking up your child, 
please email us the information each time they 
pick up along with a photograph. 

Upcoming Events 
 

Friday, October 31st Harvest Party  
 

Details will follow.  


